Howard University Players Will Be Here December 9 Sponsored By The NAACP

During the executive meeting of the N. A. A. C. U. held last Thursday, plans were discussed for bringing the Howard University Players to Bucknell on Saturday, December 9.

The well-known players will present

both matinee and evening performances of "The Inspector General", a satire on the political corruption of the Russian Court of Anckolas I, by Nikolai Goral

An executive meeting will be held

You can't transfuse a promise to

save a wounded man's life. Keep your appointment with the Red Cross blood center. Give life-saving blood for our fighting men!

Subscribe for the Bucknellian